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Reply-To: estakenborg@gmail.com 
 
(Sorry if you received this twice!!) 
 
Hi all - we had a beautiful day as 24 of us drove through Half Moon WMA in 
search of birds! We had special permission to drive in as a group. Thank 
you to Candi Wallace who led the way, and to my co-leader Bob Cole! Also 
a big thank you to Tom Russano and Mark Cudney for setting up their 
scopes and helping everyone see the birds! As a group we saw or heard 53 
different species! Two Bachmann’s Sparrows came out to sign to us and 
give us some good looks. We also saw Swallows-tailed Kites, heard 
Northern Bobwhite and Red-headed Woodpeckers. There were so many 
vireos of every kind as well. We also saw deer, cattle, and a raccoon.  
 

 



 
 

https://ebird.org/checklist/S220910321 

 
 
Take care, 
Liz Stakenborg 
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